
 

 
 
 
Spring 2025 CE Training Day for the Dental Team 
May 2, 2025 
Zoom Webinar 
 

Preliminary Program 
 
8:30 
Medical Emergencies in the Dental Office 
Kevin Nakagaki, DDS 

Preparation and prevention of office emergencies 
Medical history: Do you have ALL the information? 
What is CareEverywhere and why does it matter? 

 
11:00 
Infection Control & HIPAA 
Kevin Nakagaki, DDS 

Infection control and surprise audits 
HIPPA: Hear no evil, speak no evil, spread no evil 
 
 

There will be a 15-minute break mid-morning. 
 

11:45 
Break 
 
12:30 
Infection Control & HIPAA (continued) 
Kevin Nakagaki, DDS 
 
2:00 
Break 
 
2:15 
Beyond SOAP Notes: Clean Recordkeeping in Minnesota 
Kacie Woodis, DDS 

Identify which Minnesota statue governs recordkeeping rules 
Understand what recordkeeping requirements are in Minnesota 
Explain the importance of accurate, thorough documentation 

 
3:45 
Adjourn 
 



 
Meet Our Experts 

 
Kevin Nakagaki, DDS 
Dr. Nakagaki is a graduate of the University of Minnesota School of Dentistry. He is a Clinical 
Instructor and the Regions Hospital AEGD Residency program Associate Director. Dr. Nakagaki was 
the former Director of the University of Minnesota Hospital Dental Clinic for over ten years. Dr. 
Nakagaki is a practicing dentist with HealthPartners, managing patients in the hospital/ambulatory 
surgery setting. 
 
Kacie Woodis, DDS 
Dr. Woodis is a graduate of the University of Minnesota School of Dentistry. She is a Clinical 
Assistant Professor in the Division of Comprehensive Dental Care at the University of Minnesota 
School of Dentistry. Dr. Woodis has particular interests in recordkeeping and dental coding/billing 
and teaches related classes. 
 
 
 
 
The University of Minnesota School of Dentistry has an obligation to disseminate new knowledge related to dental practice. Some programs offered 
through Continuing Dental Education may introduce materials, techniques or product references that are subject to debate. Sponsorship of courses by 
the University of Minnesota School of Dentistry does not necessarily imply endorsement of specific philosophies, procedures or products by this 
institution. Recognizing that you may be learning about new procedures, techniques and materials that you may not yet be familiar with, we ask that you 
take every precaution when implementing these new materials and techniques into your practice.  
 
 
The University of Minnesota School of Dentistry is an ADA CERP Recognized Provider. 
 
ADA CERP is a service of the American Dental Association to assist dental professionals in identifying quality providers of continuing dental education. 
ADA CERP does not approve or endorse individual courses or instructors, nor does it imply acceptance of credit hours by boards of dentistry. 
 
Concerns or complaints about a CE provider may be directed to the provider or to the Commission for Continuing Education Provider Recognition at 
ADA.org/CERP.  
 

 


